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“Endeavoring to teach the Gospel to every person everywhere before Jesus returns”

PRISON MINISTRY APPRECIATION BANQUET

FEBRUARY 19, 2022
(There is still time to rsvp: call the office at 361-855-3372)

A Legacy of Ministry

For the last forty-five years prison ministry has been a labor of love for so many. Buck
W Griffith, Bob Wachtel, Pinky Bates, John Henry Pruitt, Pat and Glenda Watson, Gary
?» Thompson Mary Ann Dodd, Vivian Whittington, Sharon Wanzer, and i ‘

so many others have ministered in and = out of Texas to those
in jails and prisons, those battling drug and g other addictions, and ar
help families who . iare impacted by this destructive behav10r ’
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(pictured left to ﬁght Buck Griffith, Pinky Bates, Bob Wachtel, John Henry Pruitt)

A Legacy of Staff, Volunteers & Friends

God has blessed us with men and women who passionately work to accomplish the great commission
given to us to “Go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing... and feaching...” (Matthew 28:19-20). Every

week men and women are going to jails and prisons. Every week staff and volunteers
and other states by Bible

courses. Every week people come
baptized in prisons, and continue
to study. God keeps bringing workers into this great
work. Volunteers [ ad just keep coming! ThlS past week
a preacher in one area of Texas that did not have anyone %L i
going into that prison asked to be trained to do just that! /
We will provide resources, training and work with the
chaplain and warden of that unit to get that going soon. We can do this because of youl

rg_pgnd to over 32,000 students in prisons in Texas
" | — i|=== Correspondence

to know Jesus, be

(pictured left to right: Pat & Glenda Watson, Freddie Anderson, Richard Felix, John Henry Pruitt, Larry Franks, Sha
Betty Wachtel, Buck Griffith, Bob Wachtel, and Malcom Groves)

Together, We Continue This Legacy

Your financial gifts enable us to continue to publish study material, correspond with
inmates in their Bible coursework, enter the facilities weekly, meet the needs of “Little
Angels”, host weekly Christian 12-Step recovery meetings, offer Reconciled and Renewed
Seminars in prisons, Meanest Man in Texas movie showings in prisons, and other special events
all around the country.

Please continue fo give and please continue fo pray for usl Your prayers are so very
important fo us and all of those who walk through the Kings Crossing Prison Ministry doors.

Kings Crossing Prison Ministries is overseen by the shepherds, Kings Crossing Church of Christ, 5901 Yorktown Boulevard, Corpus Christi, Texas
78414 (Ron Cardwell, Robert lligen, Stephen Johnston, Rick Legvold, Jack North, Richard Scanio)
Contact Us: The physical location of the prison ministry office is 3833 South Staples Street, Suite S-101, Corpus Christi, Texas 78411
(361) 855-3372; Fax: (361) 855-7469. Our website is www.kingscrossingprisonministries.org. Email: keprisonministries@gmail.com




YOU ARE INVITED!
PRISON MINISTRY APPRECIATION BANQUET

The picture on the left shows a fisherman
casting his net on the waters. Prison
ministry could adequately be described as

Kings Crossing Prison Ministry
casting our nets “on the other side” of the

Ap pfeCiation Ban quet boat. Do you recall when Jesus met the

disciples after they fished all night and
caught nothing (John 21)? His call to them
was to try the other side of the boat, and the
rest is hisforyT

At the banquet, we will give a picture of
the current landscape of how prison
ministry is being accomplished in the
Coastal Bend, Texas, and beyond.

We will share innovative strategies that

Saturday, February-19, 2022 @ 6:3%" are being launched to continue to reach
Emerald Beach Hotel 1102 5. Shoreline Bivdiae it qasteEriilyes iyl it tyats

- continuing pandemic protocols.
Corpus Christi, Texas RSVP with Karlene Underwood at

karlenenlb@yahoo.com or 361-855-3372.

There is no cost, but you must please rsvp so we can give an accurate headcount for the meal.

An Opportunity to Give at the Banquet

There will be an opportunity to give at the banquet. All contributions on the evening of the banquet on February
19t will be placed into the Buck & Janet Griffith Legacy Fund. As many of you know, this fund was generously begun
through a donation by a friend. It continues to grow through your giving and is approximately at $45,0001 This fund is a
long-term fund designed to help the prison ministry in special projects and difficult times. Part of the evening will be to
honor Buck’s lifetime efforts in this mission field, so it is appropriate that donations go into the fund that honors his name.

Gifts of Remembrance & Gratitude

Many ministry friends find this a meaningful way to remember
loved ones and honor persons who have made a difference in their
lives — living or not. Whether a person just passed away or

died decades ago, it is a marvelous feeling to know that you or a
loved one is remembered.
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